
 

10th October 2024 

 

Important Notice – Suspension of SMS service for the balance of MPF accrued benefits 

 

The BCOM Joyful Retirement MPF Scheme (the “Scheme”) has got onboard the eMPF Platform on 3 

September 2024. In order to facilitate the migration of MPF data and ensure proper operation of the 

SMS service system, such system is currently undergoing maintenance and updates. As such, the SMS 

service for the balance of MPF accrued benefits of the 3rd quarter 2024 is suspended. Such SMS service 

is expected to resume to normal from the 4th quarter 2024 (subject to further updates). If you have any 

enquiries about the record of your MPF accounts related to the Scheme, please call eMPF Customer 

Service Hotline at 183 2622 or visit the following eMPF Service Centres. 
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